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          Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál    

                                      New Inn  Cashel Tipperary 

                                           28th February 2021      0527462122 

Dear parents,     
 

We are delighted to welcome back our pupils from Junior Infants, Senior Infants, 1st 

and 2nd class to school tomorrow morning. A huge thank you again to all the parents, 

carers childminders and grand-parents that helped out throughout home-schooling. 

Hopefully our doors will remain open safely and we will be able to welcome back the 

remaining pupils on March 15th.  

 

In line with HSE guidelines, can all schoolbooks, copies, pencil cases and folders 

be returned to school in the morning in a plastic bag with the child’s name 

labelled on it. All contents will be quarantined for the recommended time before 

being used in school.  

 

Please click the link below to view a letter from Dr Ronan Glynn to parents  

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Letter-from-DCMO-to-

schools-260221.pdf  

 

_______________________________________________ 

 
   

Direct links to this week’s tasks for 3rd-6th are linked below 
    
        

Ms Bourke / Wallace          

3rd  

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-8-3rd-Class-_1-

5-March.pdf  

 

4th  

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-8-4th-Class-_1-

5-March.pdf  
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Mr Mc Loughlin           5th / 6th   class      http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-

content/uploads/2020/03/Week-8-Remote-Learning_March-1-5.pdf 

  

As always, please feel free to contact me if you need assistance in any way.   

   

Is mise le meas   

   

Tomas Mc Loughlin   
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